Child’s Name:

Cal Poly Preschool Learning Lab
Shutterfly Participation

Academic Year:

The Cal Poly Preschool Lab maintains a private website via Shutterfly.com. This is an
interactive communication tool between the Lab and our families to “make learning visible.”
Teachers will post children’s current activities, which will include photos and first names.
The website also includes documents, like our classroom Wish List and Volunteer
Opportunities, as well as useful links to child-friendly games and information for parents.

Please understand that in the Class List & Contacts section of the website children’s first and
last names are listed (can be first only if you wish) and parents’ first names and email

addresses are listed.

Membership to this website is voluntary. Please indicate below whether or not you would
like to participate.

[Yes, I would like to participate in the website. I understand that it is private and can only
be viewed by current families and teachers of the Cal Poly Preschool Lab.*

The email(s) [ would like to use for membership is:

[INo, I would not like to participate in the website at this time.

*If there are specific concerns or requests regarding privacy please leave a note below and
it will be addressed before you are added as members.



